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8th September 2017

Dear Parents and carers,

Welcome back to the start of the new school year. I am delighted to have taken up this role and joined the school at such an exciting time in its development. I will endeavour to be out on the playground at the start and end of each day, please do come and say hello! Should you need to speak to me about something more pressing, please make an appointment through the school office.

This term and this year will bring many changes to New Park, some will be immediately and visually obvious, others will focus on classroom practise as we look to continually improve the quality of education for your children. I hope you have been able to see our new reception area which keeps children much safer and allows visitors a warm and dry place to wait and meet with staff. We will be sharing news and highlights on the new school website www.newparkacademy.co.uk and on our twitter feed @NewParkPri

During this term we will completely redevelop our EYFS area, both inside and out, to ensure that our youngest children have the best possible start to school. This will herald a new programme of works to improve every space in the school over the next three years, both indoors and out.

I would like to invite all of you to come and see the school in action on Wednesday 13th September, from 9am to 10am. Please come to the school office after dropping your children off and we will take you down to the classrooms where you can join in with some fun activities and challenges.

I am also opening our weekly celebration assemblies up to families. Each week, teachers will choose two children from every class who have impressed with their achievements. From next week, teachers will send slips home with children who will be getting certificates so that you can make arrangements to attend. Come to the school after dropping your children off in the morning and we will take you through to the hall.

Finally, it is Jeans for Genes day on Friday 22nd September. This is an opportunity to wear jeans to school and support a fantastic charity at the same time! We will be hosting a family breakfast in the main school hall from 7:45-8:45 with food, games and activities. Tickets are available from the school office at 50p each and all proceeds will go towards supporting children with genetic disorders. Please join us for breakfast and fun!

I look forward to meeting you all over the coming weeks.
Robert Mold

Headteacher
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